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Remote Learning 
19.10.20 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

All schools are now legally required to provide remote learning to any child who 
needs to isolate due to Covid-19.  
 

As you are aware, we did provide home learning during the lockdown period from 
March to July 2020. Many of you supported your child with this and we really 
appreciated this support. As a result of the new requirements, we have amended 
some of the systems we used in school last term to support children and families 
even more with remote learning.  
 

Please see our Remote Learning policy on the website for more details. 
 

In KS2 we will now be using Microsoft Teams to set homework if your child is 
isolating. Some classes are already using this with children in school. All children in 
KS2 have had a lesson to help them access the learning. We have also enclosed a 
leaflet explaining how to use Teams. I hope you find this useful. If you have any 
questions please contact school and we will try our best to help. 
 
Foundation Stage and KS1 will continue to use Class Dojo for remote learning. 
 
All classes will still have Class Dojo if you want to continue to communicate with your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
 
Delyse Turrell. 
Headteacher 


